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20.11.17   Weekly Newsletter 
 
Diary Dates 
 
Wednesday 22nd November -  
Friday 24th November 

 
Book Fayre in School 

Thursday 30th November 7.00 – 9.00 Parent Council Meeting 
Thursday 30th November 5.00 – 8.00 P6N Parent interviews 
Monday 4th December Pinocchio Pantomime in school P1-P7 
Saturday 9th December Christmas School Fayre  
Monday 11th December 9.30 & 2.00 P1 - P3 Christmas concert 
Tuesday 12th December 9.30 & 2.00 P4 – P7 Christmas concert 
Tuesday 12th December Christmas Lunch 
Wednesday 13th December P1-P7 to HMT for Pantomime (pm) 
Thursday 14th December P1 Party (pm) 
Friday 15th December P2 Party (pm) 
Monday 18th December P3 Party (pm) & P2/3B 
Tuesday 19th December P4 Party (pm) 
Wednesday 20th December P5 Party (pm) 
Thursday 21st December P6 Party (pm) 
Friday 22nd December 9.30 P1-P7 to St George’s Church 
Friday 22nd December  P7 Party (pm) 
Friday 22nd December  Last day of term 
Monday 8th January 2018 First day of term. 
 
 
Children in Need 
Thank you so much for supporting the children in dressing in spots for Children in Need.  We raised 
a grand sum of £284.10 which we will donate to Children in Need on behalf of the children at 
Riverbank School. 
 
Parent Interviews – P6N 
Unfortunately Mrs Ng was unwell on Tuesday the 14th of November and could not meet with 
parents as planned.  We have rearranged these appointments to Thursday 30th of November. Mrs 
Ng will issue slips with times to the children this week.  These interviews will be held in the 
Management Suite of the school and not in Mrs Ng’s class. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://webmail.glowscotland.org.uk/cp/ps/Mail/ExternalURLProxy?d=glowscotland.org.uk&u=gw08jollymaxine&url=http://www.riverbank.aberdeen.sch.uk&urlHash=-1.2841638085966078E304


   

 

Parent Council email address: pcriverbank@aberdeen.npfs.org.uk 
School Website: http://www.riverbank.aberdeen.sch.uk 

 

Christmas Concerts 
Due to the increasing school roll we have made the decision to have 2 separate Christmas 
performances this year, two performances for P1–P3 and P4-P7.   
To comply with Health and Safety regulations everyone who attends the concert requires a ticket 
(including babies).  This year tickets will cost £2.00 (under 5s are free) with all funds raised for 
school funds.  You will be issued with a letter regarding tickets on Monday 27th of November, 
please return the slip as soon as possible as tickets will be issued on a first come first serve basis.  
Each family will initially be issued with 2 tickets until demand is established. 
The concerts are on; 
P1 – P3 concerts - Monday 11th December 9.30 am & 2.00 pm 
P4 – P7 concerts – Tuesday 12th December 9.30 am & 2.00 pm 
 
Please note that due to Fire Regulations we cannot accommodate buggies or prams within 
the gym hall during performances – these can be left in the corridor outside the hall 
provided they do not block exits. 
 
Due to a lack of demand in previous years we will not be filming the concerts for parents to 
purchase a copy of the CD on this occasion. 
 
School Photographs 
Thank you to everyone who has placed their order with the school.  We can no longer accept 
orders but you can still order through the Tempest website although this does incur a delivery 
charge.  We do not have a specific date for orders to be filled but we do anticipate this will be 
before Christmas. 
 
Christmas Fayre – change of date 
Riverbank Christmas Fayre will now be on Saturday the 9th of December rather than the 2nd of 
December.  Further details to follow. 
 
St Machar Academy Christmas Concert 
We previously advised that our school choir would be performing at the St Machar Academy School 
concert on Wednesday 6th December , unfortunately they have changed the date of this to 
Wednesday 13th of December.  As we will return a little late from the pantomime that day the choir 
will not be performing at the St Machar Academy concert. 


